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This is in opposition to the increase in taxes being proposed by this bill.  If the state 

and ODOT cannot administer the funds already allocated, why should the people of 

the state of Oregon be made to pay more.  Where is the accountability to the people 

paying the bills, the people of Oregon. 

 

Stop the taxing and start being accountable.  The money you have to administer is 

not yours, it is ours, the people of Oregon.  Please make the tough decisions and 

reduce spending instead of taking more from the people of Oregon. 


